

Mailing Address: 4460 Decatur Ferndale, WA 98248 Phone: 360 384-3921 Fax: 360 384-3246 www.oursandypoint.com

Subject: Thank You for Your Support and Introduction of Officers

Dear Sandy Point Improvement Company Members,

I am incredibly honored and grateful to have been elected as the president of the Sandy Point Improvement Company. Thank you all for your trust and confidence in me to serve in this role. I'm excited to work alongside you to help maintain and enhance the wonderful amenities and lifestyle that Sandy Point offers.

Our community boasts some amazing amenities, including our beautiful marina and boat launch, the golf course, the welcoming clubhouse, the relaxing pool, and much more. These spaces are an essential part of what makes Sandy Point so special, and I am committed to ensuring that they remain well-maintained and continue to serve as focal points for our community.

As part of our leadership team, I would like to introduce the officers who will be serving alongside me. The selection of officers was done in a brief session of the board right after the Annual General Meeting (AGM). I'm proud to work with such dedicated individuals:

- Pat Malara, who will be serving as Vice President
- Alicia Beck, who will be serving as Secretary and Treasurer

In the coming weeks, we will also be deciding the committee chair roles at the October board meeting. This will help us effectively address the projects and needs that keep Sandy Point running smoothly. One of our primary focuses will continue to be key projects such as the dredge, the boat launch, and other important maintenance items that enhance our community spaces for everyone.

We are also dedicated to fostering open communication, transparency, and collaboration within our community. Whether it's working on these projects, improving our water system, or addressing any concerns you may have, we will work together to ensure that Sandy Point continues to thrive.

I look forward to hearing your thoughts and suggestions as we move forward. Please



Mailing Address: 4460 Decatur Ferndale, WA 98248 Phone: 360 384-3921 Fax: 360 384-3246 www.oursandypoint.com

don't hesitate to reach out with any ideas or concerns.

Thank you once again for your support, and let's work together to make Sandy Point an even better place to live.

Warm regards,

Steve Stedman President, Sandy Point Improvement Company